Newsletter

Friday 6th May 2022



Dear Parent/Carer.

It is my pleasure to deputise for Alan this week while he is on leave and share this week's newsletter with you all. It is been another busy week for all students and staff as we progress through the summer term, made slightly more enjoyable with the addition of a much needed bank holiday Monday.

Despite the shorter week and the return of summer weather, we have still managed to squeeze quite a lot of purposeful, educational and fun activity into our week. Steve from our behaviour team has relaunched our House system this week with students learning how they can earn points for their house through excellent work, attendance and behaviour. Your child will have found out which house they are in by now, so do ask them – it will be one of the following:

- THE LEGENDS
- THE MASTERS
- THE TITANS
- THE CHAMPIONS
- THE DREAM TEAM
- THE ALL STARS

Students have been tasked with designing logos for each new house later in the term and the winning entries will be announced next term, as well as an opportunity to enjoy sports day and compete in their first house competitions.

The building has felt a bit quieter this week as we sent some of our Orange Pod students to Shropshire on an exciting outdoor pursuits residential. Reports from the residential are that the students have had a blast and will come back to school next week energised and refreshed. We will have a selection of photos next week to share what they got up to!

Next week it is the turn of Purple and Green Pod to embark on their own residential adventure, the excitement is palpable and I am sure we will hear more on that next week when Alan returns to share next week's update.

Kind Regards,

Niall Dumigan | Deputy Head Teacher

Dates for your Diary:

10th – 13th May Purple/Green Residential

W/C 16th May Epilepsy Week

18th May PTA Meeting

20th May Cultural Diversity Day

W/C 23rd May Mock English & Math

Exam Week

30th May – 3rd June HALF TERM

The Month Of June Pride Month

6th – 24th June English & Math Exam Weeks

8th June Best Friend Day

10th June Empathy Day

21st June Music Day

Achievements of the week Attendance Awards W/C 25/04/22

Well done to Angelou who achieved 98.18% attendance last week.

In second place is Franklin with 95.45%. Close behind in third place is Nightingale with 95%.

Congratulations to all three classes and good luck for next week! May the best class win!



Contact us:

Cambridge School, 61 Bryony Road, London W12 0SP, Tel - 0208 735 0980. Email admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk